
2020 VBS AT HOME “Once Upon a Time, Wise Words of the Storyteller” 
Adapted from 2009 VBS, Lewistown-Trinity United Methodist Church 

 

Hello Kids, Parents/Caregivers, 
 

So happy we are able to provide Vacation Bible School (VBS) for you in the comfort of 

your own home! Here’s what to expect. 

 

We will have packets available to pick up on Sunday at church (beginning 7/12). Each 

packet contains 

1) a story to be read to you by an adult or older youth 

2) coloring pages  

3) craft 

4) game suggestions 

5) and Bible scripture that an adult/youth can read to you that goes along with the story 

and puzzles/coloring sheets. 

There will be new packets each week for 4 weeks (weeks of 7/12, 7/19, 7/26 & 8/2). 
 

If you are unable to pick up the packet on Sunday, it will be mailed to you. We want all 

the children who attend worship service and who attended VBS last year to receive a 

packet. If you know of anyone else who would like a packet, please let Diane Lewis or 

Pastor Debbie know. Call Diane, 937-686-8755 with name and address. 
 

We hope you enjoy this year’s VBS! 
 

Blessings from the VBS Team at Lewistown-Trinity UMC 
 

 


